Livonia Public Schools

Business Services Office

Date: October 26, 2010

To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent

From: Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services

Re: 2010-2011 Pizza Bid

We would like to discuss the pizza bid and the pizza taste test results at the November 1, 2010 Finance Committee meeting. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you.

LA/kp

Attachments

Livonia Public Schools

Food Service Department

To: Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services

CC:

From: Martha Terry, Food Service Supervisor

Date: October 13, 2010

Re: Pizza Bid

On Monday September 27, 2010, 15 Franklin High School students participated in a Student Advisory Council Meeting taste panel to help determine what pizza vendors food service would use for the current school year. Vendors who bid \$6.00 or less were invited to participate in the taste test. Robert Freeman, Livonia Public Schools Board of Education member, assisted me with the taste test. Students graded the pizzas on appearance, taste and overall quality.

I recommend the following top scoring 5 vendors to service our district based on the results of the student taste test:

- 1. Cottage Inn Pizza
- 2. Cebella's
- 3. Little Caesar's
- 4. Happy's
- 5. Domino's

2010-11 Food Service Pizza Taste Test Results

Vendor	Price	Price Score	Past Vendor	Student Scores																
				1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	12	13			Total	Rank
Cebella's	\$ 5.75	6	0	5	7	8	6	7	8	8	5		_	7	7	9	8	-	111	2
CiCi's	\$ 4.50	10	0	4	6	5	5	6	6	4	4	5	6	4	3	6	4	5	83	
Cottage Inn	\$ 5.50	7	2	8	9	9	9	9	9	9	7	7	7	9	7	9	9	9	135	1
Domino's	\$ 5.75	6	2	5	6	5	5	5	7	5	7	4	5	4	4	8	5	6	89	5
Happy Pizza	\$ 5.10	8	0	8	7	5	6	8	6	4	3	7	9	7	7	5	6	5	101	4
Little Caesar's	\$ 5.00	9	2	4	8	9	8	8	7	6	6	6	8	3	5	5	3	6	103	3
Valentino's	\$ 6.00	4	2	7	4	5	4	4	5	4	7	5	3	7	4	6	4	6	81	